
Residents,

In February, you had the opportunity to meet our new Command Staff, Chief Mike Murdoch and
Assistant Chief Mike O’Donnell, and participate in a garbage survey. Your time and feedback
are highly valued by us.

Here is some updated information to go along with the letter that you received earlier this week
from our office:

- 77.8% of residents voiced their preference for a single day service.

- 86.4% of residents emphasized the importance of including recycling in the upcoming contract.

- 63.2% of residents expressed their desire to avoid extra charges for behind-the-house pick-up

Your feedback guided the City Council’s decision to continue the city’s partnership with Waste
Management. One noticeable change that will take place July 1, 2024 will be the discontinuing
of back of the house-pick-up. Please be assured that should you require assistance in bringing
your cans to the curb, we encourage you to reach out to City Hall. We will provide you with the
necessary paperwork to facilitate the assistance you need.

To review the two bids the city received are posted on our website. For easy access please see
the two links below:
https://www.audubonparkky.org/uploads/1/2/4/8/124861950/rumpke_bid_proposal_2024.pdf

https://www.audubonparkky.org/uploads/1/2/4/8/124861950/wm_bid_proposal_2024.pdf

If you have questions, please feel free to call City Hall or email our City Clerk, Cecilia.

502.637.5066 or clerk@audubonparkky.org.
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